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approval. We are also waiting to hear from TID on the location of the transformer as soonas we get 

that resolved we will begin electrical underground.

Tuesday, February 23, 2016

FIELD ISSUES

The job is still on hold. The storm drain debri intersepter drawing has been submitted to the city for


